SEK INTERLOCAL#637

March 20, 2019

The PDC committee met with members present: Tracie Newberry, Mary Ann Henry, Charlene
Strong, Sheena Parks, Jennifer Vaughn, Kelli Hendrickson.

Reviewed the survey on suggestions for topics for the beginning day Inservice. Sending out emails
and on the Website asking if there is anyone out there that would like to present.

The August 5, 2019 will be a PDC committee led inservice.
There were no current requests to attend.

The requests for points were reviewed.

Respectfully submitted

Deborah A. Skahan

PDC Secretary
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